
NOTICE 

VILLAGE OF STOCKHOLM 

                2021 SMART GROWTH PLAN 

The Village of Stockholm Planning Commission will hold a public meeting 
at the Calvary Covenant Church basement from 8:30 to 10:00 AM on 
Saturday, July 10th, 2021. The purpose of this meeting is to review a 
draft of the proposed 2021 Smart Growth Plan for the Village of 
Stockholm. At the end of the meeting, the Planning Commission will vote 
whether or not to recommend adoption of the 2021 Smart Growth Plan 
to the Village Board as an agenda item for the regular Board meeting on 
Tuesday, July 13, 2021.  

Everyone is encouraged to review the proposed 2021 Smart Growth Plan 
prior to the meeting.  A copy of the proposed 2021 Smart Growth Plan 
may be found on the Village website at:   villageofstockholm.com 

Cindy Fayerweather, Clerk/Treasurer 


